
 

 

 
 
 

Request for Proposals 

Repair or Replacement of five existing rooftop units 
 
MARC is soliciting proposals from a licensed mechanical contractor to repair or replace five existing 
rooftop units at 1218 Swift St., North Kansas City, MO 64116.  A full mechanical report on the 
condition of the five existing units will be available upon request. Please include potential timeframes 
for installation within the response.  The project goal is to have all units repaired or replaced by the 
end of 2024, if not sooner. 
 
Proposals are due October 24, 2024 at 5 pm central time. 
 
Responses should be submitted to Claire Campbell, ccampbell@iff.org. 
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